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SECRETARY 

 
 
March 20, 2013 
 
 
Michael R. Boss 
MBR Construction, Inc 
1020 NW 51st Street 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
 
 
RE: Facility ID: FLR10MC50 

  Tradewinds South Pavilion Parking  
 County: Broward 

 
  
Dear Permittee: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has received and processed your 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Stormwater Notice of Termination (NOT).  
This letter acknowledges that your coverage under the Generic Permit for Stormwater 
Discharge from Large and Small Construction Activities has been terminated.   This letter 
does not release you from liability for any previous violations of the conditions of the 
permit. 
 
Be advised, if the site referenced in the NOT has not been finally stabilized, stormwater 
discharge from the site is unlawful. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the NPDES Stormwater 
Notices Center at (866) 336-6312. 
 
Sincerely, 
    
   
   
Candace Richards 
Data Entry Operator 
NPDES Stormwater Program  


